Wareham Cultural Council

July 30, 2018

Meeting Minutes

The Wareham Cultural Council met in Room 24 at the Wareham Town Hall. In attendance were Kathleen Gleason, chair; Mary Beth Cormier, Kristin Lyons, Christy LaGue, Linda Scharf and Ellen Ugi, ex officio member. Wendy Brogioli was absent. Partway through the meeting, we were joined by Mary McKenzie of Wicked Local.

New members, Kristin Lyons, Christy LaGue and Linda Scharf were introduced; the chair reviewed the council's goals and mission statement; reviewed the 2018 grants. Questions from new members on meeting protocol, community outreach, and application deadlines led to discussions re: social media, especially Facebook; website links to the State Cultural Council site as well as to other municipalities. Ellen Ugi was very helpful with information on past practices under her chairmanship, both on deadlines and monetary apportionment, dependent upon the State Cultural Council calendar and Treasury.

Mary Beth Cormier volunteered to be Clerk for this committee.

A request for another meeting before the September application process was voted in the affirmative. The next WCC meeting will be August 16, 2018 at 1:30 p.m. in the Wareham Town Hall, Room 24.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary E/Cormier

Clerk

A TRUE COPY

ATTEST

TOWN CLERK